
General Secretary Search Committee 
Report to Third Month 2021 Interim Meeting 

 
Search Committee has met 5 times since December, 2020. The original application deadline of 
January 31, 2021 was extended by 1 month, to February 28, 2021. A scoring rubric and anonymous 
candidate demographic survey were developed to ensure fairness in reviewing applications and 
gather information about the diversity of the candidate pool. Applications are now closed and the 
Committee will meet on March 6, 2021 to begin the next phase of the search process. 


